J.C.C. Preschool Registration 2022-2023

Dear Parents,
	Along with this letter, please find the registration form for the 2022-23 school year and Financial Agreement.  Registration for J.C.C. Preschool members ONLY are being accepted now through February 18th.   After that date, registration will be open to the public.
	To register for next year, we will need your completed registration form and a $100 nonrefundable deposit.  Deposit must be made with cash or check only.  There is a limit to the number of children per day that can be accepted into a preschool class.  Registration is on a first come first served basis.  We will only reserve a spot with a completed, signed registration form and payment.  The spot is not reserved without the $100.  Please note that our payment dates have changed to July 1st, October 3rd, and January 6th.  There is a 2% discount on the Preschool 9-12 fee, with payment in full of cash or check.
	Enclosed please find our Financial Agreement.  Please sign the registration form to acknowledge you have read and accepted the terms of this agreement.  Keep the provided Financial Agreement for your records.  Your registration is not complete without your signature.
	There must be an up-to-date medical on file to complete your registration.  We may follow some protocols for the next school year that we are adhering to this year such as: staggered start and designated drop off locations.  As we get closer to the end of the year more information will be available.
	Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you for being a part of our preschool this year.  We look forward to having you back next year.

Thank you,
Lynne Dembrow and staff
Email:  lynne@jccutica.net
Phone:  315-733-2345

